
May is Better Hearing Month

Hearing loss and your safety
In past issues we 've  discussed the  connection between hearing  
loss and dementia, falling, diabetes and heart disease . This
month we 're  going to talk about personal safe ty, specifically fire  
safe ty. We  often get questions about smoke alarms and other 
ale rting equipment. If your smoke alarm went off in the  middle 
of the  night, would you hear it? Think about that. You can test
this by asking another person to trigger the  alarm when you are
sleeping. If the  alarm does not wake  you, you should get a 
smoke alarm with a strobe  light.

If you don't hear your smoke alarm, le t us know. Call e ither 
Debby or Fred at 561-366-7219.



May Event Schedule
Health Fair season is winding down and so most of our events are our normal phone

distribution dates.

May 1: King's Point Plaza; phone distribution; RSVP required

May 2-6: Debby at a conference; Fred will be in and out of the office

May 3: Temple Shaarei Shalom; phone distribution; RSVP required

May 8: Patch Reef Park; phone distribution; RSVP required

May 17: Presentation: Palm Beach Gardens; Office Closed

May 18: Office closed

May 22: Patch Reef Park; phone distribution; RSVP required



May 28: Jupiter Community Ctr; phone distribution; RSVP required

**All dates and times subject to change; please call for an appointment

Due to increased costs (of
everything) we  cannot continue

to mail supplies with no
shipping fees. Beginning May

1, all supplies mailed first
class will have  a $3.00

shipping charge . Any items
mailed priority mail will have  a
fee  of $7.90. We apologize  for 

the  extra fee  but we  cannot  
continue  mailing at no charge . 

Hearing aid
maintenance
Hearing aid stopped working?
Don't panic!

Check your batte ry
Did the  hearing aid
charge?
Clean the  earmold or
dome
Change the  filte r  



Also because  of increased
credit card processing fees, we

would appreciate  cash or
checks for small purchases.

Thank you for your
understanding

When all e lse  fails, call the 
office  561-366-7219

Future  dates to remember:
June  17-24: Fred will be  on 

vacation
July 4-16: Debby will be  on

vacation
July 18-Aug 4: Fred will be  on

vacation


